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Arthur Doak

From: Todd Urick [fodd@commonfrequency.org]

Sent:  Friday, February 04, 2011 3:49 PM

To: Arthur Doak

Cc: Carole Lutness

Subject: Re; BNPED-20071022A0T, Fac ID No 174673, Acion, CA

Mr. Doak,

It would be fine for the CP being granted for Acton, CA prior to the completion of the international notification
process. I have cc-ed Carole Lutness, SCOPE's Chairperson, here as she was just notified via a phone call previous to
this email.

Thanks
Todd

Todd Urick

Tech Director
Commeon Frequency
Ofiice 530-792-0763
Mobile 530-848-7831

--- On Fri, 2/4/11, Arthur Doak <drthur.Doak@fcc.gov> wrote:

From: Arthur Doak <Arthur.Doak{@fcc.gov>

Subject: BNPED-20071022A0T, Fac ID No 174673, Acton, CA
To: "Todd Urick" <todd@commonfrequency.org>

Date: Friday, February 4, 2011, 10:51 AM

Mr. Urick:

With respect to the application for a new FM Station to serve Acton, California, BNPED-20071022A0P, Fac
ID No. 174673. If your client will accept the following condition being placed on the authorization, the
application will be grantable with respect to Mexico:

Condition:

This application is being granted prior to the completion of the international notification process. Therefore,
any construction of and operation with the facilities specified herein is at applicant's own risk and subject to
modification, suspension or termination without right to hearing, if objected to by the Comisioén Federal de
Telecomunicaciones (COFETEL) in Mexico or if found by the Commission or the COFETEL to be necessary
in order to conform to the 1992 USA-Mexico FM Broadcasting Agreement. This condition will be removed if
formal acceptance of the facilities granted herein is received from COFETEL.

Thanks
Arthur E. Doak
Audio Division

2/7/2011
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